
From: Kurt [mailto:kurtiezemo@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 4:00 PM 
To: kevin@kevincameronfororegon.com 
Subject: Re: Town Hall, DMV, Drivers Licenses 
 
They are closed when most people go to work, Trying to squeeze it in at lunch takes to long. and 
their closed once you get off work. With the growing number of immigrants in Oregon there 
needs to be another solution. I trust you will voice my concerns. Sincerely, F. K. Koch 


